
  

Statement at 8 May 2022 

 

 
2020 / 2021 / 2022 2023 National Agility Trial – Update 

 
As you are aware, Dogswest and the 2020 Agility Nationals Working Party postponed the National Agility 
Trial that was scheduled for May 2020 and the subsequent trials reschedule for May 2021 & May 2022.  
 
We advise that we haven’t given up and we are giving it one last go!! We have applied for and been 
granted new dates and are excited to announce that the National Agility Trial being run by Dogs West 
will be held from 23 May to 28 May 2023. We thank Dogs Australia for their support in approving the 
reschedule, you should note that this move has no impact on the states who are running subsequent 
Nationals meaning that there will be a National in WA in 2023 and a National in NSW in 2024.  
 
Western Australia has always been welcoming and we believe that our previous Nationals have been 
enjoyed by all who attend. 
 
Our aim is to retain the same judging panel as previously advertised if possible, when our Judges are 
confirmed we will put together a new schedule and release it, in the meantime we will update our 
Facebook page and Website with any news as it becomes available. 
 
As previously advised entries will be via OARS, if you have already entered your dog’s information it will 
still be in the system which will streamline the entry process when the new schedule is available, the 
only change that you will need to make is adding any new titles.  
 
It’s been a difficult time for small business owners recently and we ask that you continue to support our 
sponsors, we also hope that they remain with us as sponsors for the rescheduled event. 
 
We hope that there will be no restrictions in force when we eventually hold the Nationals and that 
travel is free and unrestricted. We assure you that we are committed to bringing you an exciting, 
friendly and fun event.  
 
The Nationals Working Party team are very excited that we have a new date and are really keen to host 
this event and catch up with our agility friends from around Australia and New Zealand.  
 
Start your planning, we look forward to seeing you when you get here and rolling out the WA welcome!! 
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to: 
 
 
 
Gail Brindley       Simone Tolhurst 
Co-Chair 2020 Nationals Working Party     Co-Chair 2020 Nationals Working Party  
brin236@iinet.net.au      sprytelee@gmail.com  
0417 955 361       0414 707 009 
 
ps – a new logo is being developed 
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